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Welcome to the start of a new academic year. We
extend a warm welcome to our new children and
their families and wish the very best of luck and
success to last year's Year 6s who have started
secondary school this term.

We will be emailing newsletters and any
correspondence rather than sending printed
versions home. Please ensure that we have your
up to date email address. Alerts to emails sent are
posted on our school FB, please follow our page. If
you don't use FB, please could you let the school
office know so that an alternative alert can be sent
to you.

Although nearly all restrictions in schools have
been lifted, whilst local numbers are still high, we
are exercising some caution. Good hygiene,
ventilation and additional cleaning are still in place.
We are not mixing large groups of children indoors,
but are sharing playtimes due to the outdoor
spaces offering more safety.

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP

This half term we are focusing
on Thankfulness and our theme
this week is 'Thanking people
who help us'.

"Everytime I think of you, I give
thanks to my God."
Philippians 1.3
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| am sure that most of you will have spotted the
obvious playground changes which have happened
over the summer. We have also had our hall fully
refurbished and have knocked through a wall to make
Red Class more flexible in order to cater for our
youngest children. We hope that the Covid situation
soon allows for us to begin to have open afternoons
and other opportunities to invite you all in to classes.

Best wishes
Mr Hadley

WHAT'S ON?

Tuesdays:
Red Class PE day
Blue Class swimming (pm)

Wednesdays:
Blue Class PE day
Cornwall Music keyboard lessons (signed up pupils)

Thursdays:
Yellow Class PE day

September:
Monday 20th: Hearing Screen Year 1s

October:
Tuesday 12th: Cross Country Race 2: KS1 & KS2: HCC
25th October - HALF TERM BREAK
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"Children are a Heritage from the Lord" Psalm 127.3

Cross Country

The first cross country race took place yesterday at
Porthleven School. There are six races in total and one
fun run. Children who complete 5 of the 6 races receive
an endurance medal. These take place on Tuesdays and
start at 4pm.

Race 2: 12th October: KS1 & KS2: HCC
Race 3: 9th November: KS2: Porthleven
Race 4: 7th December: KS2: Mullion
Race 5: 15th February: KS2: Mullion
Race 6: 1st March: KS1 & KS2: HCC
Fun run: 14th June: Mullion

Porthleven Arts Festival

We have been lucky enough to have been invited to
enter some children's artwork in the inaugural
Porthleven Arts Festival Children's competition at the
end of September. Alongside our competition entries
there are a host of other family and children friendly
events and displays. Please see the additional
information in your email alongside this newsletter.

Music lessons

Monday's assembly will include a recorded
demonstration from Cornwall Music Service.
Children will be encouraged to consider taking up
musical instrument lessons and will need your
support if they wish to take part. Further information
will be coming out to parents next week.
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JOKE OF THE WEEK

When are frogs born?

In a leap year!

Parents and Friends

Breage Parents and Friends (P and F) has always, until the
pandemic broke, raised much needed funds for our school.
Given that we are striving for normality, we have begun
discussions with our remaining P and F team but we need
more supporters. If you would like to be involved in giving
your children access to resources, experiences and activities
which would otherwise be beyond our tight budget, please
can you contact Holly Thompson, Ali Debnam or Mr Hadley.

The more that come forward the less work rests on a handful
of individuals in order to put on events.

The first planned fundraising event is a on
October 22nd. Further details will be sent out in due
course.

Please note that if local COVID numbers are high or local restrictions
are in place, this may be postponed.

Messages

Whole school
- Please ensure all children only have healthy
snacks and a water bottle each day

- Uniform needs to be named. We have already
got some 'wandering'!

- Please return any forms sent out as soon as
possible.

Have a lovely weekend!
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